
 
              

Notice: Update to IPS Transaction Limits 
 

Dear Customers, 
 
We are pleased to announce an update to the transaction limits for our Instant Payment 
Service (IPS), effective from 15-Jun-2024 
 
New Transaction Limits for our Mobile Banking: 

• Per Transaction Limit: 100,000/- 
• Daily Transaction Limit: 250,000/- 

 
New Transaction Limits for our Internet Banking: 
Retail Customers:  

• Per Transaction Limit: 250,000/- 
• Daily Transaction Limit: 250,000/- 
• Weekly Transaction Limit:750,000/- 
• Monthly Transaction Limit:1,500,000/- 
• Yealy Transaction Limit:50,000,000/- 

Corporate Customers:  
• Per Transaction Limit: 250,000/- 
• Daily Transaction Limit: 250,000/- 
• Weekly Transaction Limit: 1,500,000/- 
• Monthly Transaction Limit: 3,500,000/- 
• Yealy Transaction Limit: 100,000,000/- 

 

These enhanced limits are designed to provide you with greater flexibility and 
convenience for your instant payment needs. 
 

Key Benefits: 
• Increased limit for individual transactions 
• Enhanced daily and monthly transaction capacities 
• Improved support for high-value transfers 
 
How to Use: 
You can take advantage of the new transaction limits immediately from the effective date. 
Simply continue using the IPS as you normally would, and enjoy the enhanced 
capabilities. 
For more details or if you have any questions, please contact our customer service team 
at 8974 
 
Thank you for choosing Bank of Baroda. We look forward to serving you with improved and 
more convenient banking solutions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Bank of Baroda,                                      Date: 15 Jun 2024 
Mauritius operations  



 


